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I am a constituent of Oregon and oppose making in-person voting the standard for 

voting. I appreciate the mail-in ballot voting that Oregon has had for the past couple 

of decades. It is convenient, allows me to vote early as well as really study the 

measures and candidates prior to voting. I know many seniors who would be unable 

to participate in voting if standing in line were the only way. Please keep mail in 

voting intact. 


